
A nationwide law called Title IX 
bans discrimination and harassment 
against you because you are 
pregnant, were pregnant, or have a 
pregnancy-related condition. 

We’re committed to supporting 
your success and we follow Title IX’s 
requirements to offer:

•	 Changes (such as breaks during 
exams or a larger desk) and 
supportive programming

•	 Time off—if you want it
•	 Private lactation space

If you think you’re being harassed or treated 
differently because of your pregnancy or a related 
condition, you can file a Title IX complaint. 

To access these supports contact:

Pregnant? 
You have rights!


	Contact Info: RVU Disability Officer - Student Affairs
klaturner@rvu.edu ; 435-222-1274


